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Friends of Wabeno Meeting at Madonna Hall 
 
 
WABENO— The Friends of Wabeno will hold the first face to face meeting of 2017 on 
Tuesday, April 4th at 7:15pm at the St Ambrose Catholic Church Madonna Hall. Major activities 
to be discussed are completing the Boardwalk project, the 3rd Annual Wabeno Art and Music 
Fest, downtown decorations, the Town Planning Commission and election of officers. There will 
be discussion on plans for fundraising to support the winterization of the Firefighters Grounds 
and Park and the country market.  
 
These are open meetings, no membership required, so if you are interested in helping make 
improvements or new things to happen please join us. All are welcomed. Many hands make light 
work! And  don’t forget to vote before you come! 
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